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Date: October 22, 2022

CEB Parent Name
Youth’s Name
Address
City, State, Zip Code

[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear CEB Parent & Youth:
In 1995, and updated in 2016, the Washington State Legislature passed a compulsory attendance law known as the “BECCA Bill”. The legislature’s intent is to ensure that all children attend and complete an educational program provided by the state. Under the state law, the school district is obligated to take steps to eliminate absences. In an attempt to resolve these issues prior to a filing with the court and being required to appear before a judge, we are scheduling a Community Engagement Board meeting. If there are any special circumstances for absences, i.e., excessive absences due to illness, et., please bring any documentation you may have to this meeting.
Due to the continued truancies, you and (student name) are required to appear before the Granite Falls Community Engagement Board on (date) at (time). The board meets at (location of conference room) located at (address).
The truancy board is an opportunity for the student, parent(s), community members and the school to look at the barriers to attendance. Some of the possible recommendations may be:
· Information or referrals regarding social services in the community
· Change in schedule/academic program
· Counseling and or drug alcohol evaluation
· Community supports
The district views this as an opportunity to look at issues regarding non-attendance and to identify possible solutions in an effort to avoid the legal system. Failure to attend the above board meeting could compel the district to file a petition with the Juvenile Court.
If you have any questions, please contact (name of point person).
Sincerely,
(Name)
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